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From:

Sent: 09 June 2009 15:40

To: NICE Mail

Cc: Fergus Macbeth

Subject: RE: Head injury responses & 2nd letter
Importance: High

Dear Comms,

Please can you give an update on the response of this letter? { don’t think one has been sent.
Please can you contact Fergus as he has some additional information that can be beneficiai
to the response.

Thank you

From:

Sent: 30 April 2009 17:26

To: Fergus Macbeth; 'nice@nice.org.uk’'
Subject: FW: Head injury responses & 2nd letter
Importance: High

Dear AH,

Please see attached a reply from Joanne Lane RE the CG56 Head injury guideline. Also
attached is the email trail from the previous correspondence.

Please can you both coliate a response for me to post out?

Thank you



